
 
 

Pacific Northwest Mennonite Historical Society 

Kropf Heritage Center Workshop 

Everyone has a story that matters and is worth sharing.  The Pacific Northwest 
Mennonite Historical Society invites you to join us for an intergenerational, interactive 
workshop,  “Your Story Matters,” as we share stories and discover ways to 
record/preserve them.  And, if possible we’d love to have you come with a member of 
your family from a generation other than your own . . .  a granddaughter, a son, a 
grandmother . . .  you get the idea! 
 
In addition to learning things about your family member, this will also be an 
opportunity to learn more about the incredible resource that is the Kropf Heritage 
Center.  We’ll meet at the Center from 2:30—4:30pm on Sunday, October 18, 2015.  
Please RSVP to pnwmennonite@canby.com by October 10, 2015.  Refreshments will be 
served.  Hope to see you there! 

Kropf Heritage Center 
6030 S Whiskey Hill Road 

Hubbard, OR  
503-266-6447 


